
Dear Jack Stuart School families,  

 

We want to ensure that students arrive safely at school. Here is our 

school drop off/pick up procedure.  

 

Drop off on Mount Pleasant Drive: 

 Parents/Guardians can drop off their children on Mount Pleasant drive 

in front of the school. Concrete barriers have been installed by BRSD 

to ensure that foot traffic is directed to the designated crosswalk. 

Our AMA School Safety Patrol will be there to help pedestrians safely 

cross the bus lane. Please note that vehicles are not to enter the bus 

lane during the times listed below. 

 

 

 

Drop off in the parking lot: We have 3 designated drop off zones in 

the parking lot. The first one is marked with cones in the morning. 

Parents/guardians can pull up through the lane marked with pylons, 

drop their children off and then merge into the traffic flow in the 



parking lot. There is also a second drop off zone (the south end of the 

parking lot) and a third zone (by the bike racks). Parents/guardians 

also have the option to park their vehicles in the east side of the 

parking lot and walk their children to the crosswalk.  

 

 

 

We’d like to thank all parents and guardians for their cooperation with 

these measures. By working together, we can ensure the safety of all 

of our children. 


